Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX _. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.23: Norman and Rosemarie Davis

From: Rosemarie Davis [mailto: noroda@qnet.com)
Sent: Mon 8/28/2006 7:30 AM

To: Antelope-Pardee Project

Subject: Transmission Line

John Boccio/Marian Kadota

| object to the high tension transmission line you want to run down 107th St. & Lost Valley Ranch Road in

Leona Valley! It will devalue our property and be unsightly. Please find another route that doesn't upset C.23-1
peoples lives.

Norman & Rosemarie Davis
107th St. Residents since 1965

December 2006 Ap.8C-50 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.23: Norman and Rosemarie Davis

C.23-1 Thank you for your comment. Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on
local property values.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-51 December 2006



